
R. E. Wood
President

Sears,Roebuck and Co.
Executive Offices 

Chicago

December 18, 1956.

Miss V. L. Egbert,
Secretary to Hon. M. S. Eccles,
Federal Reserve Bank,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Miss Egbert:

Would you be kind enough to 
send me a copy of the address which Governor 
Eccles gave before the Seventh New England 
Bank Management Conference of the New England 
Covmcll in Boston?

Thanking you, I am

Very truly yours,

VhO'
Secretary to R. E. Wood.
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